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•	 All persons using the Sibbald centre must respect 
social distancing of 1 metre, where possible.

•	 	All persons, whilst on their feet are expected to wear a face 
covering unless they have a medical exemption.

•	 	Face masks are available to any candidates who request them.

•	 	All persons must maintain good levels of personal hygiene, 
by washing and sanitising hands on a regular basis and 
especially after the use of the toilet facilities.

•	 	Toilet facilities have restricted maximum numbers.

•	 	Sanitiser is situated throughout the training centre, including classrooms.

•	 	Lunches will remain being delivered to the classrooms 
to minimise social contact in public spaces.

•	 	Tea urns are set up in each classroom with disposable spoons, 
paper cups and single sachets for sugar, milk etc

•	 	All areas of the training centre are deep cleaned each evening 
and toilets twice each day, or more if the need arises.

•	 	The induction at the start of any training course 
includes our up-to-date COVID rules.

We request that all persons who attend the Sibbald centre, this 
includes our instructors, take lateral flow tests to determine their 
status with regards to COVID and anyone who tests positive 
must inform us as soon as they can and avoid attendance.

Should anyone require further information please contact 
Alan Brown at alan.brown@sibbaldtraining.com

The key focus of Sibbald Training is to safeguard the health, safety and 
wellbeing of all persons using our facilities. At present we are seeing 
governmental shift away from formal COVID restrictions, however the 
possibility of being affected by this virus remains a very real possibility, 
therefore Sibbald Training are committed to maintaining the controls 
listed below, to maximise the protection of all those persons who 
are actively utilising our facilities on a daily basis. It is our intention 
to remain vigilant and keep our precautions in line with Scottish 
government guidance, although where necessary, we may retain 
a more stringent regime, maintaining our excellent high standards 
minimising the risk of COVID transmission at the Sibbald centre.

In and Around  
Our Training Centre
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